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Dear Students, 

Welcome to the new Academic Term!  

As we prepare for the first day of classes, we have some important information to share with you. 

• Currently, NPRC does not require students to report their vaccination status. 

• NPRC requires all students to follow any guidelines in effect at their instructional location.  In locations 
without specific guidelines or posted rules, individuals within NPRC’s community are encouraged to exercise 
personal judgement regarding the wearing of masks.  Students may consult the Centers for Disease Control 
(CDC) website for area-specific transmission rates.   

• The College expects all members of the NPRC community (students, staff, and faculty) to follow CDC 
guidelines for mask-wearing and isolation/quarantine requirements related to COVID status or exposure.  

• Students are responsible for communicating directly with their instructors regarding any absence(s) from 
class and complying with terms of course syllabi. 

• Students are responsible for notifying the proctor at their instructional location if they know in advance 
that they are going to miss a class.  

 

This guidance is effective as of August 15, 2022. 

Please contact your Student Engagement Specialist if you have questions or concerns.  

Best Regards,  

Dannielle 

 
Dannielle Fickenworth 
Director of Student Services 
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